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[bookmark: _GoBack]The CTT has issued two PDF documents relating to COVID-19, these are the Covid-19 Risk Assessment and the guidance document ‘Putting on a Cycling Time Trials Event During Covid-19’. Both documents are available on the CTT website in both the ‘Forms’ section and via the event page. The following points are specific to this event, all riders MUST read and adhere to the control measures set out by Drighlington Bicycle Club.  
· The HQ/sign on desk will be open from 8:30am, HQ parking is for officials only. There is ample parking in the area on the roads around the industrial estate. Please park sensibly and avoid blocking any access points, footpaths and grass verges. 

· There are no changing facilities or catering at HQ, we only have access to the carpak for riders to walk in and sign on. As this is an outdoor location use of a face mask/covering is optional for sign on and sign off. You must bring your own pen for sign on and your own safety pins to attach race numbers as these will not be provided.

· One rider at a time to enter the sign on area, read any new course guidance / warnings, sign for your disposable number and promptly leave. (Please adhere to any signs)

· Strictly no rider parking in the HQ (Brewery Carpark). 

· The use of turbos is permitted for warming up, provided social distancing can be maintained. Do not warm up on the course after the event has started. When riding down the hill to the start do not venture past the start area as this is crossing the council boundary lines and could be subject to different local restrictions compared to the Leeds council area, where the course and HQ are located. Numbered riders ignoring this will be reported to the district committee, which may lead to disciplinary action and/or disqualification from the event.

· Only 3 riders are permitted to queue at the start so please time your arrival accordingly. There will be a marshalled holding area on the opposite footpath for dismounted riders to wait and cross the road to the start. All riders will start with one foot on the ground, there is no ‘push off’ or starting gate. Riders must not leave any personal items at the start.

· On completion of your race, please return to HQ, sign off with the same controls as prior to the event. (bring your own pen). Please dispose of your race number at home.

· There will be no results board on the day, all results will be published via the CTT website as soon as possible. Please sign off and depart the area promptly to keep congestion to a minimum.

The organisers at Drighlington Bicycle Club have put a lot of work into ensuring this event can proceed safely, we rely on all riders to support and follow the controls listed above.



DO NOT ATTEND THIS EVENT IF YOU OR ANYONE THAT YOU HAVE BEEN IN CONTACT WITH HAVE DISPLAYED ANY CORONAVIRUS SYMPTOMS IN THE LAST 14 DAYS.

Thank you for your support, have a safe and fast ride!!
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